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Summer Term: Issue 13 21 July 2021 

End of term! 
 
On behalf of all the staff, we would like to say a huge thank you for all the kind gifts and thoughtful 
words in our cards; we are touched by everyoneôs generosity. Wishing you all a very happy, relaxing 
and sun-filled summer break! 

Visit from Minister for Safeguarding 
 
On Tuesday 20 July, we were delighted to welcome the Minister for Safeguarding, Victoria Atkins, to 
discuss our work in supporting safeguarding at Uplands as well as our work in training staff across 
the South East for the new Relationships, Sex and Health Education through our school support and 
services arm, the Forest Learning Alliance. Minister Atkins also spoke about her future plans for work 
around safeguarding girls and women, which we discussed in a video meeting with other schools 
with whom we work as the Forest Learning Alliance. 
 
During the visit, Minister Atkins spoke with some Year 5 pupils about safeguarding at Uplands and 
also spoke with Mr Sherwood, Mrs Deacon, Mrs Ghei (our Forest Learning Alliance Director) and Mrs 
Puttock (our FLA Quality and Relationships Manager). The Minister was so impressed with the 
pupils, who spoke so clearly and knowledgably about safeguarding (she also mentioned us on GMB 
on Wednesday 21 July during an interview!). Photos from this visit can be found within the 
newsletter. 

Goodbye, Year 6! 
 
We had a wonderful end of term with our 2021 Year 6 class. Although we will be sad to see them 
leave, we know that this class are ready for their next steps and we wish them all the best for 
secondary school. This week, we held our leaversô assembly and also enjoyed our traditional staff vs 
Year 6 rounders match, which was won by the Year 6 pupils for the first time in about 7 or 8 years 
(we think)!  
 
Although parents/carers were unable to join us in person, we enjoyed an emotional and celebratory 
leaversô assembly, with awards given out to some of the pupils to recognise their exceptional 
achievement or effort, and some of the Year 6 pupils also spoke about their time at Uplands. Photos 
from the assembly can be found within the newsletter. There is also a video of the leaversô assembly 
which will be emailed to Year 6 parents/carers. 

BBC Berkshire appearance! 
 
Mr Sherwood and Sophie (our Head Girl) spoke on BBC Berkshire on Wednesday 21 July about the 
past year, what it's been like being a student at Uplands, and looking forward secondary school. Well 
done, Sophie! 
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Leaversô Assembly: Year 6 award winners 
 
Continued from the front page: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     Outstanding contribution to Uplands         Uplands Behaviours Award 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      Overall achievement      Overall effort 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   Achievement in PE      Effort in PE 
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